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Hon. 3, J. Yow;.gbird 
Jlimmet, North ·,.,ak:ota 

Dear B. J.: 

September 11, 1944 

'11hank you very much for sending me a copy 
of y.our letter daterl August 14 ddre~eed to the 
Su.bcormnittee on In ian Affairs. I aim very erate­
ful to you for sending this information to me. 

WL ceh 

With kind regards. I am 

Sincerely, 
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